
VICTOR ATIYEH 
GOV ER N OR 

1979- 1987 

March 30, 1992 

Mr. Masahiko Yamada,President 
WACOM TECHNOLOGY, CORP. 
501 S.E. Columbia Shores Blvd. 
Vancouver, WA 98661 

Dear Mr. Yamada, 

#300 

INT E RNATIONAL 

CONSULTANT 6. TRADE 

You have presented me with a wonderful opportu n ity to see yo ur 
innovative process and to spend an evening with WACOM. Havi ng 
worked hard during my time as Governor to bring industry to our 
area, I am also very pleased that you have brought your U.S. 
headquarters to the Portland/Vancouver center. 

Unfortunately, on April 16th I will be out of the city attending a 
board meeting. Although I will mi ss the event, I would sincerel y 
look forward to a future opportunity to visit your facility. 

My very best to you. 
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